
A public hearing is scheduled before the Board of Adjustment of the City of Ballwin at the 
Ballwin Government Center on Wednesday, August 20th, 2025 at 7:00 P.M. upon the following: 

● Petition 1BA25 submitted by Patrick and Marianne Brookman for the request of a 
variance for a building permit for a non-compliant detached garage/outbuilding  at 110 
Shirley Lane. 

For more information, call: 
The Ballwin Government Center at 636-227-9000 (voice), 636-527-9200 (TDD), 1-800-735-
2966 (RELAY MISSOURI). 
Residents of Ballwin are afforded an equal opportunity to participate in the programs and 
services of the City of Ballwin regardless of race, color, religion, sex, age, disability, familial 
status, national origin, or political affiliation. If one requires an accommodation, please call the 
above numbers no later than 5:00 P.M. on the third business day preceding the hearing. 
Offices are open between 8:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M, Monday through Friday. 

Seth Pecoraro 
Building Commissioner 


